Liberty Elementary School
2023-2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,
We welcome your child to the second grade. We are looking forward to a very special
year. In order for your child to work successfully in the second grade, he/she will need
the items listed below during the first week of school. We will store your child’s extra
materials in a shared bin, to be used as needed by the students throughout the school
year. Please label the packages, books and folders with your child’s name (do not
label pencils or glue sticks).

***Second Grade Supply List***
4 marble composition books (9 %" x 7 2 )
6 different colored folders with bottom pockets (one made of heavy duty plastic).
Suggested colors are: red, blue, yellow, green, orange, purple.
1 box of colored pencils
1 pair of scissors
1 box 16 crayons
4 dozen #2 sharpened pencils
2 erasers
4 pads of post it notes
12 glue sticks
1 box of gallon sized Ziploc bags, 1 box of quart sized Ziploc bags.
1 package of hand or baby wipes.
Getting these supplies in during the first days of school will help your child be
prepared for any activities and lessons. If for financial reasons you are unable to
purchase these supplies please let the classroom teachers know. Thank you in
advance for your support and cooperation. Together we will make this a wonderful year
of growth and learning for your child.

***f you have difficulty obtaining supplies, please call the school office.***

Warm regards,
Second Grade Teachers



